
Public Notice 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) is seeking public comments concerning the Boulder-Elkhorn 
Metals TMDLs and Framework Water Quality Improvement Plan until 5:00 PM on December  6, 2012. This 
document describes waters in the Boulder-Elkhorn planning area not currently meeting water quality standards 
and a plan to reach and maintain the standards. 

The TMDL draft is posted on the DEQ web site at http://deq.mt.gov/pubcom.mcpx  and copies are available at 
the Boulder Community Library at 202 South Main, Boulder, MT. and the State Library in Helena. Comments will 
be accepted until 5 p.m., December 6, 2012, and may be mailed to the DEQ/PPA/WQPB, P.O. Box 200901, 
Helena, MT 59620, or submitted electronically at http://comment.cwaic.mt.gov/. For more information, contact 
Tim Byron, at (406) 444-5341, or by e-mail at tbyron@mt.gov. 

A public meeting will take place on November 26, 2012 from 7:00 to 9:00 PM at the Boulder City Hall, 304 N. 
Main St., Boulder, Montana. DEQ will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities who wish 
to participate in these meetings. If you require an accommodation, please contact Carrie Greeley at: 
cgreeley@mt.gov or 406-444-6749 by November 19th to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that you 
need. 
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